
Whole School Homework 

 

Thursday 4th May 

Due in Thursday 18th May 

We have a very special piece of homework for you this half term! As you know, His 

Majesty the King will be crowned on Saturday 6th May. 

As well as celebrating this event in school, we would like you to create a piece of work at 

home which celebrates the Coronation. You could choose from one of the following 

tasks or think of your own idea: 

 

 Write a biography of the King’s life.  

 Create a portrait of the King, using sketching pencils or paints. 

 Get baking! – A cake, scones or even the Coronation quiche. 

 Write a newspaper report about the Coronation. 

 Create a PowerPoint presentation or short film about the events of the 

Coronation. 

 Create an information leaflet about Buckingham Palace. 

 

All pieces of homework will be judged and there will be a winner from each class.  

 

As always, you can talk to your teacher about any ideas you have or if you need any extra 

help.  

We look forward to celebrating your magnificent creations!      

 

Mrs Charlesworth  

 


